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Flash Back
U11 Orienteering

Last week our U11 team went to Herringthorpe for the 2nd

part of the Orienteering competition. The children did 
brilliantly (despite the mud!). Points from this event were 
added to last week’s U9 to give an overall winner. We 
came 2nd overall with 90 points, but the winning team only 
got 91 so it was very close! 

KS2 Boccia

Some children from across KS2 were selected to attend 
the school games Boccia tournament last week. They 
worked so well as a team and came 7th overall out of 12 
schools. Great work!

U11 Tag Rugby

Last week our team played away at Coleridge, winning   
4-1. They were a real credit to our school as always and 
played brilliantly together! Well done!

Blue Peter Badge

Well done to our winning class, 2BP, with 98% last week. 

Attendance

Family Learning Sessions

Last week Y3 and 4 opened their doors for family 
learning! All of the sessions were incredibly well attended 
– thank you coming along.

Please make sure if you are intending to come, you book 
on in as far in advance as possible to give our teachers 
time to plan events accordingly. One of the Y4 sessions 
last week went from 9 signed up the night before, to 22 
on the morning of the event – I’m sure you appreciate 
the last minute scramble in school which this created for 
the teacher in making sure there was enough 
spaces/resources.

To make sure the sessions run smoothly, us knowing how 
many parents to expect in advance is vital! Thank you in 
advance!

Links to booking forms below:

6ER: https://forms.gle/6YMonncn6CAn7xJNA
6SO: https://forms.gle/r6pYXw6ZzRcShCFG9
2BP: https://forms.gle/MT3bp2VXTuSgCYoX6
2LT: https://forms.gle/yymqSoTkUqMggNDx7
5MM: https://forms.gle/WSoJcfV4JrXt1pQo8
5LW: https://forms.gle/4Qs2NaNhabPcxCLL8
F2L: https://forms.gle/Sa1D39RFjKg4hWVw6
F2M: https://forms.gle/srSEmVBMWCvpntMN7

Picture News Assembly
This week, in Thursday’s weekly news assembly, children 
will be discussing disappointment and how we handle this, 
through looking at the Willy Wonka experience which hit 
the news recently. 

Hadley (3ES) proudly 
brought her Blue 
Peter Badge in this 
week to share with 
us, which she was 
awarded after 
completing a 
reading challenge. 
Well done!

Jude’s Book Factory

Max (F2L) hid a book on 
the way to school last 
week – did anyone find 
it? It’s part of a project 
called ‘Jude and the 
Book Factory’. You can 
fid out more here: 
www.judeandthebookf
actory.co.uk
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